
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Monday 22nd February 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
World Book Day is on Thursday 4th March 2021 this year.  As we won’t all be back in school at 
that time, we will be celebrating slightly differently this year. 
 

 
 

To whet your appetite, one of the activities will be to ‘Recreate a book cover’. You can be as 
creative or as simple as you wish. Get the whole family involved, even the pets too! You can 
choose any children’s book you would like. Please send your photos to your class teacher via 
Class Dojo by Friday 5th March 2021. Here are some ideas: 
 

                
 

There will be prizes across the school! Good luck and have fun. 
 
Together with this letter is your digital £1 book token, which you can redeem at any 
participating bookstore, including online purchases, between Thursday 18th February & 
Sunday 28th March 2021.  
 
We will be providing you with some fun reading and writing activities that you can do at 
home to celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 4th March, as we will be at school too.  
 
In the meantime happy reading! 
Mrs Everest 

KS1 Reading Lead  


